
 

REPORT TO THE COMMUNITY AND CULTURAL AFFAIRS COMMISSION 

 
            
   
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Approve a donation up to $300 to the Desert Hot Springs High School, USB National 
Hispanic Heritage Month to be used for events planned. 
 
BACKGROUND / DISCUSSION: 
September 15, 2017 to October 15, 2017, when we recognize the contributions of Hispanic and 
Latino Americans to the culture of the United States. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
Should this be approved, funding would be allocated from the Community and Cultural Affairs 
Commission budget. 
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TITLE: Cultural Awareness in Education 
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